
Ms Helen Behan 
Environmental Consultant 
Environmental Consultancy Services 
Main Street 
Newbridge 
CO Kildare 

22 July 2008 

I Environmental Protection Agency 
Ao Ghniomhoireocht om Choomhnti Comhshooil 

Regional Inspectorate, lnniscarra 
County Cork, Ireland 
Contae Cigireacht Chorcai, Reigiunach, tire lnis Cara 

T: t353 21 487 5540 
F: t353 21 487 5545 
E: info@epa.ie 
W:www.epa.ie 

Lo Call. 1890 33 55 99 

Reg. No: PO280-02 

Dear Ms Behan 

In response to your letter dated 15* July 2008 received by the Agency on 18* July 2008 
we request you disregard the Agency's letter of 7* July 2008 issued in error. 

I acknowledge receipt of your clients application for a review of their existing licence, 
Old Reg No: 280-01, under Section 90 of the Environmental Protection Agency Acts, 
1992 to 2007 together with fee of €3,174.00 as required under the EPA (Licensing Fees) 
Regulations 1994 to 2006. 

This application has been assigned the following reference number: PO280-02 and this 
should be used at all times when communicating with the Agency. 

I am to advise you that the information is currently being assessed. 

Yours sincerely 

Programme Officer 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 

CC: Mr Edward Roche, General Manager, Waterford Plating Company Limited, 
Unit 604/605/606, Northern Industrial Estate, Old Kilmeadan Road, Waterford 


